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Tiras Petrea

From: Joshua Yellin <JYellin@huntermaclean.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 2:31 PM
To: Harold Yellin; Tiras Petrea
Cc: Bridget Lidy; Beth Barnes
Subject: [Caution - External Email]RE: Signs for the October 10, 2019 Meeting

 
Tiras: 
 
 
Additionally – please pull the 1825 Montgomery application/file.  The applicant will not be proceeding with the rezoning 
request. 
  
Thanks, 
 
Josh 
  
Joshua Yellin 
Attorney 
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Main: 912.236.0261 | Fax: 912.236.4936  
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From: Harold Yellin  
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 2:23 PM 
To: Tiras Petrea <TPetrea@Savannahga.Gov> 
Cc: Joshua Yellin <JYellin@huntermaclean.com>; Bridget Lidy <blidy@Savannahga.Gov>; Beth Barnes 
<BBarnes@Savannahga.Gov> 
Subject: RE: Signs for the October 10, 2019 Meeting 
  
Tiras:  I do not think that we need to post for WM annexation; however, I think the City should request an opinion form 
Frank Jenkins.  There is no harm in posting, but my understanding is that new district is automatic upon annexation. 
  
Harold B. Yellin 
Attorney 
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